
Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal
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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは,
Welcome......

This Weeks Featured Business Partner

With the introduction of the refreshed New Zealand Curriculum – Te
Mātaiaho – we are aligning our teaching and reporting in
Mathematics and English to reflect the updated learning
progressions. These progressions clearly outline what students are
expected to learn and achieve over time, helping us track and
support their development more effectively.

Our teachers have been working hard to implement the new curricula since the
beginning of Term 1, including the continuous assessment of your child’s progress. 

It is important to note that the new curriculum is now based on ‘year level’ learning
rather than ‘curriculum level’ learning. This is a significant shift in the way progress has
been measured historically and means that your child’s progress reported in the 2024
end of year report cannot be compared directly with the progress being reported this
year. 

Your child’s mid term report will be
available on HERO on Monday 16th June
and you will have the opportunity to
meet with your child’s teacher to discuss
this at the Learning Conferences
(bookings for these will be open on
Monday next week).
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We are closely monitoring the weather in relation to tomorrow’s
scheduled school Cross Country event. 

A final decision will be made by 7:30am and posted on HERO. 
This decision will take into account not only the weather forecast for
Thursday but also the condition of the field and forest track.

If a postponement is necessary, the Save Day will be Monday 9th June.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 6

02 June

KINGS BIRTHDAY
SCHOOL CLOSED

03 JUNE 04 JUNE 05 JUNE

Cross Country

06 JUNE

Y1&2 Assembly

WEEK 7

09 JUNE

Cross Country
Save Day

10 JUNE

PTA Meeting

11 JUNE 12 JUNE

Super Cluster
Cross Country

13 JUNE

Y3&4 ASSEMBLY

WEEK 8

16 JUNE 17 JUNE

Learning
Conferences

18 JUNE

Learning
Conferences

Netball Field Day

Junior Mathex
Competition

Board Meeting

19 JUNE

Y5&6 Assembly

Year 2 Zoo Trip

Matariki Festival

20 JUNE

MATARIKI -
SCHOOL
CLOSED

Congratulations to  Beatrice who
competed in the recent Cheer

Competition in Hawaii. Her team won
1st place in their category and  also

won the  grand champions in the
overall level one which was an

amazing achievement for her team. 

https://www.murraysbay.school.nz/events/
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Speed Limits are changing on roads near
our school.

These changes will happen between 3-7 June
2025.

The Ministry of Transport has approved the Land
Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limit 2024. This

updated Rule requires Auckland Transport to
reverse the permanent 30km per hour speed

limits introduced around our school.
Speed limits are changing on around 1,500

Auckland roads. Please keep an eye out for new
speed limit signs.

For more information visit:-
https://at.govt.nz/speedlimitreversals

TipsHOW TO PRINT A TAX 
DONATION RECEIPT VIA HERO

1. Log into Hero via a web browser.
Note: Receipts cannot be printed
from the Hero Mobile App
2. Select FINANCE from the menu to
view the statement of your student/s
3. Click VIEW ALL PAYMENTS
4. Click VIEW DONATION RECEIPTS.
5. Click the Tax Receipt button for
the year they require. This will
download as a protected
(uneditable) Word document.

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.nzta.govt.nz_resources_rules_land-2Dtransport-2Drule-2Dsetting-2Dof-2Dspeed-2Dlimits-2D2024&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=S5-7IjWLboP4EqicB6lSBsJgnyWkLbuTTFjMZI_RLFQ&m=9SFbc6fmTUYFiJivCBJNfHdSghSNw8D6z4rDZdADD-xr4PCsNyBHV2hYPKqp7r8t&s=J_OtGi57GutlTy6MWrMA2WFW-ENR8MtrqPknmlc8VNE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.nzta.govt.nz_resources_rules_land-2Dtransport-2Drule-2Dsetting-2Dof-2Dspeed-2Dlimits-2D2024&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=S5-7IjWLboP4EqicB6lSBsJgnyWkLbuTTFjMZI_RLFQ&m=9SFbc6fmTUYFiJivCBJNfHdSghSNw8D6z4rDZdADD-xr4PCsNyBHV2hYPKqp7r8t&s=J_OtGi57GutlTy6MWrMA2WFW-ENR8MtrqPknmlc8VNE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__at.govt.nz_speedlimitreversals&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=S5-7IjWLboP4EqicB6lSBsJgnyWkLbuTTFjMZI_RLFQ&m=9SFbc6fmTUYFiJivCBJNfHdSghSNw8D6z4rDZdADD-xr4PCsNyBHV2hYPKqp7r8t&s=o64G_aORR_pXvZhG87lSyBHxmhPv3aABUZs-yoouUIE&e=


Manutara 3 Planting Day 2025 
with ECB Rotary Club & William Deihl.

Together, we grew and planted 875 native plants!
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Adults are not to use students toilets,   
an adult bathroom is available in the 

main office block
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BOOKWEEK 
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2025 Royality Disco

2025 Royality Disco2025 Royality Disco

https://forms.gle/A9gXJo8C8DYeDiji9


Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information

Community Notices

https://www.kiwitennis.co.nz/program/school-holiday-camps/

